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From: Shelagh Montgomery [smontgomery@theedge.ca]
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2003 4:.00 PM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: faxes and Wool Bay

Hi Sherry,

Thanks for the call earlier about the Wool Bay work and upcoming assessments. Although | can't locate the two
faxes that were recently sent out regarding proposed exploration work, | would like to remain on the contact list for
these projects. Please send me future correspondence via e-mail, where possible, octherwise fax (920-2685).

Regards,

Shelagh
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Shelagh Montgomery, PhD

Cumulative Effects Programme Director
Canadian Arctic Resources Committee
4910 50th Street, 3rd Floor Mackay Building

Mailing address:

P.O. Box 1705

Yellowknife, Northwest Territories
X1A 2P3

Tel.: 867-873-4715
Fax: 867-920-2685

Website: www.carc.org
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